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Subject: Fwd: Trail Assessment
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: 05/08/2014 8:00 PM

To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

No Post. FONVCA review.

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:Trail Assessment
Date:Tue, 5 Aug 2014 17:56:46 -0700
From:John S. <goforaspin@gmail.com>
To:Wendy Qureshi <wendyqureshi@shaw.ca>
CC:Monica Craver <mecraver@shaw.ca>, Mary Shannon <Icraver@shaw.ca>, Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>,
Elise Roberts <eliseroberts@shaw.ca>, NV Seymour Executive <georgewkoch@shaw.ca>,
fonvca@fonvca.org

Hi All

Finally got a call back today after a semi - nuisance voice mail again today.

They had to go through some sort of vetting process before they could decide on who was to do the assessment and
chose an outfit called Diamond Head Consultants. They are a group of biologists. The trail assessment should be

completed by mid Fall. Currently working on a methodology as to how to study the trails on Fromme Mountain.

The Parks Board has put together a stakeholders list which I am on. They should be contacting everyone on that list
to hear out their concerns about the state of the trails and the environment on Fromme Mountain.

She said a bunch of other things, that it was a complicated process, that they were still using the 2007 assessment as
some sort of baseline, but my main question was "Who was doing the assessment?"

So there you have it for what it is so far.
Let's find out more about Diamond head Consultants.

John
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